
  
 
Our 2005-2006 Board :   
President  Bonnie Behnke             International Service              Ken Friedman & Tom Shepeck 
President-Elect Wendy Hielsberg    Vocational Service  Marcus Butts & Fran Finley 
Past President  Rick Vanderloop  Community Service  Barbara Langkau & Marlin Greenfield 
Secretary  Gerald Krueger  Club Service   Kris Villars & Glen Curren 
Treasurer  Doug Seefeld  Sergeant-at-Arms  Art Dumke 
Foundation Chair David Omachinski District 6270 Governor  Margaret A. Wittkopp 
Membership Chair  Kate Thome      RI President    Carl – Wilhelm Stenahammar 

Next Board Meeting :   June 29 at 4:00 pm  
Robbins Restaurant  

 

June 28, 2006  

Today’s Program 
Carrie Tucker / Community Blood Center 

 

 
Announcements  
� Welcome to all of our guests. 
� Congratulations to all of our scholarship 

winners, several were at our meeting to 
accept their checks. 

� Sue Paneck from The United Way received 
a $2500 check from SW Rotary from 
proceeds from our bowling fundraiser.     

� Reminder that the boat outing is coming up 
July 12th. Sign up sheets available on the 
tables. 

� Relay for Life is this Friday.  Everyone is 
welcome to walk, watch or donate. 

� Kim Johnson-Thiel told us Henrique is still 
traveling on the West Coast.  She is having 
a graduation party for him at her home on 
July 9 from 2-6.  2971 Ryff Rd.  All are 
welcome. 

� Wendy announced her first official Rotary 
meeting as president will be cancelled.  
There will be no meeting July 5 th. 

� Sam Muinde received a check from our 
club for $3500 for Kenya.   

� Annie Short she announced today was her 
last day in Oshkosh and SW Rotary.  She 
will be missed.  Thank you Annie for your 
service to our club.     

� Tom Weber passed out sign up sheets for 
the 4th of July parade.  Meet at 8:30 at Main 
and Otter St.  Our club will pass out 10,00 
flags. 

� Looking for a Rotaract advisor.  Contact 
Marcus Butts or Fran Finley if you are 
interested. 

� Bonnie thanked everyone for a wonderful 
Changing of the Guard.  

  
  The Four Way Test  
Is it the truth?   
Is it fair to all concerned?  
Will it build goodwill and better 
friendships?  
Will it be beneficial to all concerned?  

The Hub 
Oshkosh Rotary Southwest  

PO Box 1202      Oshkosh, WI 54903 
Charter Date – March 1973 - 6270   

http://www.oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org  



 
Rotarian of the Week  
Bonnie Behnke –  President SW Rotary 
Favorite Club Project: 
I have worked on most all of them, my favorite ones 
would be the Exchange Xmas Party, PALS, 
Winefeast and the Bowling Funraiser.  
Proudest Achievement: 
Being the mother of 2 awesome children and being 
the only child of a family of 11 to receive a college 
degree. 
My earliest memory: 
Being about 6 years old, walking to mky maternal 
grandparents house after school and having vanilla 
ice cream with home made maple syrup and being 
treated very special from my grandparents. 
Nobody in the club knows: 
That I can be a rebel!  I once broke into the local 
garage after hours, stole (actually borrowed) the 
wrecker and put it back when we were done with it.. 
My favorite part of every Rotary meeting: 
For the past year it was ringing the bell, before that, 
mingling with rotary friends at lunch. 
3 things I’d want with me on a deserted island: 
Refreshments, good friends, good food. 
If I hadn’t become a Rotarian, I never would have: 
Contributed so much to the community or grown so 
within myself and never met such awesome people 
with the same common bond. 
The one TV show I don’t usually tell people I watch: 
Criminal Minds or Grays Anatomy. 
When I tell people I’m in Rotary they: 
Ask what kind of things do you do?  I say how 
much time do you have! 
If I had to eat three foods for the rest of my life: 
Cheesecake, steak and pasta. 
 
Invocation – Club Service  
Thank you to Tom Goddard who is doing the 
invocations for June.  Ken Friedman will be 
doing the invocations for July.  Contact Kent 
Mosebach if you are interested in taking a 
month & presenting the invocation at our 
weekly meetings. kmosebach@new.rr.com or 
call 235-0420. 
 
 
Reminder  
There will be NO MEETING July 5th.  The 
meeting is cancelled; there will not be a 
roundtable or a meeting. 
 
 
.    

 
Upcoming Programs  
July 5 -  Meeting Cancelled 
July 12 –   Farewell to Henrique!! 
July 19 –  David Sakrison, Flying with 
the Iditarod Air Force 
 
 
 
Mark you Calendars  
Listed below are upcoming Rotary events. 
Please mark your calendars. 
Rotary Boat Trip  July 12th   
EAA Flying Rotarian July 27th 
Live at Lunch   August 9 th 
Fowler Fun Night  August 16 th 
United Way Lunch  September 13th 
 
 
 
Changing of the Guard Awards  
The following Rotarians received awards for 
their outstanding service to Rotary this year. 
 Rotarian of the Year     

Marlin Greenfield 
 New Rotarian of the Year   
   JoAnn Konkel 
Silent Rotarian of the Year 
   Don Simons 
Helping Hand Award  
   Nancy Liepzig  
Distinguished Service Award 

Jerry Krueger Art Dumke 
Presidential Award 

Marcus Butts Fran Finley 
Presidential Award 
 Tom Shepeck Karen Stauffer 
Service Above Self Award 

Roy Duxstead 
Presidential Citation Award 
 Duane Helwig Kris Villars 
 Marlin Greenfield Art Dumke 
 Julie Pollnow Randy Schmeidel 
 
 
 


